February 21, 2017

Dear colleague,

We are delighted to invite you to collaborate as a National Reporter on the QUESTIONNAIRE ON THE USE OF THE UPICC IN ORDER TO INTERPRET OR SUPPLEMENT NATIONAL CONTRACT LAW, which seeks to determine whether it is possible to resort to this body of soft law in order to interpret or supplement domestic law.

The questionnaire comprises two sets of questions regarding firstly, the use of the UPICC by your national courts or arbitral tribunals and secondly, whether there is incompatibility between UPICC and the national rules of your country. Further information is provided in the questionnaire itself, attached to this email.

All reports must be written in English and are due for a first draft by October 31, 2017. Such draft will be revised and sent with suggestions to each National Reporter.

As General Reporters, we very much look forward to working with you for this questionnaire, and remain at your disposal for any questions you may have on the matter.

	Best regards
Dr. José Antonio Moreno Rodríguez	Professor Aleiandro M. Garro